
 
 Fourth Sunday of Easter ~ April 22, 2018 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                    8 West Main Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

 

Monday, April 23rd   

 9:00 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
 

Tuesday, April 24th        
 9:00 a.m. Peter Cavalero 
             

Wednesday, April 25th      
9:00 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
 

Thursday, April 26th    
 9:00 a.m. Margaret & Alfred Mohr 
  
Friday, April 27th    
  9:00 a.m. For The People 
 

Saturday, April 28th     
  8:00 a.m. Domenick Bellia 
  5:00 p.m. Maureen Dempsey 
 

Sunday,  April 29th         
 7:30 a.m. Perter Cavalero 
 9:30 a.m.  John Doddy 
11:30 a.m. John Geppert 
 
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
       1:00 p.m. in the Chapel on the 
        First & Third Sundays of the Month 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: It is in and through Jesus alone that we can attain salvation. 
Our world often tells us that we should be strong, secure and self-sufficient 
on our own.  We may be able to do this in certain areas of our lives, but not 
when it comes to salvation.  Jesus is the Good Shepherd who is our strength, 
our protection and our salvation. 
 
 
 
 
 

Readings for Next Weekend        
First Reading:      Second Reading:                      Third Reading: 
Acts 9:26-31                  1 John 3:18-24                      John 15: 1-8 
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 STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
 

Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Stephen T. Prisk     Ext. 16 
FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Weekend Associate:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch                                       
      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
ATracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso         Ext. 17 
Tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Ass’t: Mary Maximos          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474 Ext. 314          Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
JCronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
Finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
   Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. – noon/1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
  

On Holy Days of Obligation the Parish House  
will open at 10:00. 

 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
 

       Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea & William Gilligan 
 

Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski    973~543~2145 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                  908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life:  
Beverly Ryan  908~879~8799  
 

Parish School Served By: 
Lori Arends                          School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak                          Coordinator of Student Services 
Lisa Mauriello                  Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson             Operations Manager 
Marian West                      HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd                Education Council 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 

 
 
 

If you are going into the hospital and would like a 
priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House  

at 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   
 

We welcome 

Jonas Richard Diken 
and 

Everly Mary Ebert 
who joined our faith community 
through the waters of Baptism. 

 

Please keep Everly, Jonas, their parents, 
 and godparents in your prayers. 

 

Welcome and God Bless! 
 

 
 

 

    Sunday Offering April 15, 2018: 
             
   Sunday Envelopes: $  7,922 
      Electronic Giving: $  3,230 
                         Total: $11,152         

      

 Thank you for your generous spirit!      Fr. Joe 
 
 

Parent Information Session ~ Come join the SJS 
principal, faculty, and parents for an 
Information Session on Tuesday, April 24. 
Learn about the outstanding academics in 

our Pre-K – 8 programs, new Makerspace where 
creativity is stimulated, numerous extracurricular 
activities, and aftercare program. The Early 
Childhood Session (Pre-K, K, and 1st) begins at 6:00 
p.m. and Transfer Student Session (Grades 2-8) at 
6:45 p.m.  For further details, visit our website at 
www.sjsmendham.org, or contact Lori Arends, 
Principal, at 973-543-7474, ext. 7.    St. Joseph 
School - National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence; 
AdvancEd Accredited 
 

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that 
parents accompany young children when they use 
the bathroom during Mass.  
 

SJS collects box tops for education. A collection 
box is in the narthex for all box tops. Thank you very much 
for helping the students at St. Joseph School. 



Local grocery gift cards in $100 denominations 
are available for purchase from the school. For 
every $100 card purchased, St. Joseph School 
receives $5. Kings, ShopRite, ACME, Weis, and 
Stop & Shop all participate. Please contact Peggy 
Timoney to purchase your gift cards; 973- 543-1101. 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Good Deed Friday ~ we would like to hear about 
your good deeds and we will post them on the Saint 
Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  No deed is too 
small to be recognized. You are free to be 
anonymous, as a good deed is its own reward! Email 
your good deed to dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 
 

 

Worship 
 

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 a.m. in the 
chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place 
every Friday, after the 9:00 a.m. Mass (9:30 – 10:30 
a.m.) and every first Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. 
Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). Saturday’s Holy Hour is 
devoted to Mary, Mother of all the living. We offer our 
prayers for all those who are suffering and hurting, 
especially those affected by abuse and abortion. 
Please consider devoting some time in quiet prayer 
with our Lord – it’s good for the soul! For more 
information, please contact Fr. Stephen at the Parish 
House.   
 

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the Divine 
Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed for all those 
who are suffering from cancer and other serious 
illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For 
information, call the Parish House. 

 
      Spiritual Enrichment 

 
 
 

Morning Bible Study with Fr. Stephen meets 
weekly on Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in 
the Christopher House.  Bible Study is 
open to everyone, so please come if your 

schedule allows. There is no commitment to this 
group. You need not be there each week.  
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st and 
3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 to 10:30 a.m. 
This forum provides presentations and open 
discussions on a variety of topics to promote a 
deeper understanding of our Catholic faith. Please 

call Bob Manthey at 973-543-2129 for details. 
Upcoming Meeting:  May 19 
 

 

Ministry to Life 
 
 

Spiritual Adoption ~ Baby is about 51/2 lbs and is 
really getting cramped. 
 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents and 
doctors are held every Wednesday and Friday at 
Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell Ave., 
Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also on 
Saturday from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m., at Garden 
State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in Morris 
Township. For more information, please call Colleen 
Dolan at 973-543-7037.  
 

You can help fight Planned Parenthood in 
Morristown ~ Just weeks ago, Planned 
Parenthood—the nation’s largest abortion chain—
announced plans to expand their operations “in all 
50 states.” That includes our home state of NJ! Want 
to do your part to stop Planned Parenthood’s 
dangerous new agenda? Come out on Saturday, 
April 28, for the Third Annual National Day of Prayer 
and Protest Against Planned Parenthood. Join 
thousands of pro-lifers across the country, gathering 
peacefully at Planned Parenthood facilities to 
educate our communities about their true agenda, 
speak out for our unborn brothers and sisters, and 
call on state and federal governments to defund the 
abortion giant. Event: National Day of Prayer and 
Protest Against Planned Parenthood; When: 
Saturday, April 28, 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.; Where: 
196 Speedwell Avenue, Morristown. For more 
information please contact Lisa Hart at  
lisa@morriscountyrighttolife.org or 973-769-4422. 

 
The Sacrament of 

The Anointing of the Sick 
 

 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call 
the Parish House to inform one of our priests that a 
family member needs the Sacrament of Anointing of 
the Sick before the person becomes gravely ill. This 
sacrament may be repeated. It is also appropriate to 
receive this sacrament prior to surgery. “If 
circumstances suggest it, the celebration of the 
Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick can be preceded 
by the Sacrament of Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of 
the Catholic Church) 
 



 

                 St. Joseph School News 
   Faithfully Changing the World  

     Hand in Hand 
 

 

Please join us on Tuesday, April 24 for a New 
Parent Information Session.  The Early Childhood 
(Pre-K, K and 1st) will begin at 6:00 p.m. with the 
Transfer Student (Grades 2 – 8) beginning at 6:45 
p.m.  The information sessions will be led by 
Principal Lori Arends.  The tours will be led by 
parents and teachers. 
 

Tomorrow the 3rd grade will be attending the 9:00 
a.m. Liturgy. 
 

Next Saturday, April 28, St. Joseph School will be 
holding it 35th Annual Auction “Splish Splash It’s 
a Beach Bash,” at the Rockaway River Country 
Club beginning at 5:45 p.m.  A big thank you to all of 
the parishioners that have supported the auction by 
participating in the raffle! 
 

Formal registration for the 2018 ~ 2019 school year 
has begun for all new students.  Please contact the 
school’s office at 973-543-7474 to arrange a tour 
and learn about everything St. Joseph School has to 
offer. 

 

Please visit us at sjsmendham.org for all of the latest 
news and events happening at St. Joseph School. 

 
 

Religious Education 
www.stjoesmendham.org 

        
 
 

Annette Tracy, DRE  ext. 13 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org 

 

Mary Maximos, Assistant  ext. 14 
religioused@stjosemendham.org 

 

Registration for the 2018 - 2019 Religious 
Education Program: 

 

Parish registration forms will be online for your 
convenience starting May 1.  There is a discount 
for those who register by July 1, 2018.  We welcome 
any new families who are registered parishioners. 
For students who attend public school, formal 
religious education at the parish begins in 1st Grade 
and is a continuous process through Confirmation. 
Our Kindergarten program is optional.    Questions? 
 Contact Annette Tracy, DRE at 973-543-5950, ext. 
13.  
 
 
 

2018 Remaining Class Schedule: 
 

Hope Group (1~6) 
 

Sundays, April 22, May 6,  9:45 a.m. 
 

Love Group (1~6) 
 

Monday, April 23, 4:00 p.m. 
 
 

Faith Group (K~6)  
 

Sunday, April 29, 9:45 a.m. 
 

 
1st EUCHARIST SCHEDULE 

 

Please pray for our 2nd graders 
as they prepare to receive 

the Sacrament of First Eucharist! 
 

St. Joseph School   Saturday,  May 5 at    10 a.m. 
Faith Group              Saturday,  May 5 at  12 noon 
Hope Group              Saturday,  May 12 at 10 a.m. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                           

             Confirmation ~ Year 1 & Year II 
         (Grades 9 & 10) 

 
 

 

Sunday, April 22 
 

5:00 ~ 6:30 p.m. 
 
 

                                Teen News 

              High School Youth Ministry       
 
 

 

Join us Sunday, May 20, as we go to Great 
Adventure for the Catholic Youth Rally with 
Catholic teens from every diocese in New Jersey.  
  

Timing: 7:45 a.m. - 8:15 p.m.    
 Cost: $60 - Includes bus, warm bagel 

breakfast. admission, return ticket, buffet 
lunch and pizza dinner. 

 We'll be free to enjoy the park throughout the 
day.    

 Closing Mass celebrated by Bishop Serratelli 
is at 6:00 p.m. and we'll head home after 
that. 

All St. Joe's teens and their friends are welcome. 
Contact Mark Tosso for more information and to sign 
up. 

 

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please 
contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org 

 
 



          Knights of Columbus 
 

                IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. 

              http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org 
 

 

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a 
member of the Saint Joseph Knights of Columbus, 
please contact Mike Dunne at 
mdunne@daypitney.com. 

 
Diocese of Paterson 

 

Feminine, Faithful, and Fearless ~ 2018 Women’s 
conference: At Any Age, at Any 

Stage of Life.  True Catholic 
womanhood is achieved by using 
our God-given gifts in faithfully 
and fearlessly fulfilling our 
vocation, standing ever firmly in 

our faith and beliefs. As women, we have so 
very much to offer—a deep and abiding wisdom 
to share.  Please join us on Saturday, April 28, 
9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m., 205 Madison Ave, Madison. 
General Admission - $25 college students, $10. 
Fabulous speakers, Adoration, Networking and 
Giveaways!   Register at:  

www.insidethewalls.org/womens-conference. 
 

Parishioners, please note:  On our diocesan website, 
www.patersondiocese.org, there is the Advance 
Directive for End of Life Issues available for printing. 
This directive has been approved by the Bishops of 
New Jersey. 

 

Human Concerns 

 

 

Spring Frozen Meal Collection ~  You can impact 
the life of one hungry family at the Father English 
Center by preparing a dinner. This weekend we will 
be handing out aluminum pans.  Each will contain 
suggested recipes for a nourishing meal or you can 
prepare one of your own.  Please take a pan, make 
a dinner, and freeze it.  The frozen meals should 
be returned next Saturday, April 28, between 
8:30 & 10:00 a.m. at the St. Joseph School 
entrance.  A truck from the Father English Center 
will be there to collect the frozen dinners and deliver 
them directly to the Center.  If it is impossible to 
deliver your dinner on Saturday, a cooler will be in 
the narthex of the church on Friday, April 27 from 
9:00 to 4:00 p.m.  Please call Barbara Nutt at 973-
543-2444 or Mary Creamer at 973-543-9522 with 

any questions.  Thank you for your continued 
generosity! Please note: Frozen trays cannot be 
accepted AFTER Saturday, April 28 at 10:00 a.m. 
OR BEFORE Friday,  April 27. Thank you! 
 

Volunteers from St Joseph's travel together to Eva's 
Kitchen in Paterson to prepare and serve lunch for 
250 guests.  We would love if you could join us. 
Volunteers age 15 and older are invited to join our 
team and experience this opportunity to serve others 
while working with fellow parishioners.  If you cannot 
join us, monetary contributions are thankfully 
accepted and go directly to cover the cost of the food 
served. Remaining service dates for 2018 are June 
2 and September 30. Mark your calendar for one or 
both dates. Please call or email Barbara Pieroni, 
908-221-0377 or nutrabarb@aol.com for further 
details.  Matthew 25:37. The righteous will then answer 
Him, "When, Lord, did we ever see you hungry and feed 
you, or thirsty and give you a drink?" 
 

The People’s Choice Food Pantry at the Father 
English Community Center in Paterson serves 
100-150 clients each day.  Please drop your non-
perishable donations in the box located in the West 
Entrance ONLY.  Items of greatest need include:  
 

Canned Meats/Fish  Baby Food—All Stages 
Rice/Pasta/Pasta Sauce  Baby Formula 
Canned/Dried Beans                  Diapers—All sizes 
Macaroni and Cheese  Juices  
Canned Soup   Peanut Butter/Jelly 
Canned Fruit   Oatmeal/Grids/Farina 
Pancake Mix/Syrup  Powdered Milk 
 
 

 

If you have any questions regarding this request, 
please call Emily Wood, 973-543-3445.  Thank you. 
 

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer collects 
clothing donations. If you have other items to 
donate to the Father English Center, please call Adi 
Conover at 973-543-0248.   
 
 

 
 
The next Appalachia Collection will be on 
Saturday, April 28, and Saturday, May 5. Donations 
of spring and summer clothes are a priority.  
Donations of household items, including furniture, 
appliances, tools, etc., are also needed.  No large 
plastic toys or bikes, please.  Donations can be 
dropped off on either Saturday, April 28 or May 5, 
from 9 a.m. to 12 noon at the Sisters of Christian 
Charity (Mallinckrodt Convent), Mendham.  See 
garages at the base of the complex on Hilltop Rd. 



Boxing preferred, plastic bags acceptable – no 
paper bags, or loose items please.  We cannot 
accept glassware or breakables not properly boxed.  
We can arrange pick-up of furniture and appliances 
on Saturday, May 5, from 9 a.m. to 12 noon, space 
is limited.  Please call Mike Dunne, 973-543-2420, 
for pick-up.  Thank you in advance for your 
continued generosity.   
 

All St. Joseph parishioners are invited to The 
Second Annual Abbot’s Table Dinner on May 16, 
from 6:00 -9:00 p.m. at the Hanover Marriott to 
benefit the monks of St. Mary’s Abbey at Delbarton, 
the home of our former weekend priest, the late 
Abbot Giles. Please come out and support the tribute 
to Abbot Giles.  Invitations and Tribute Journal ad 
opportunities are available on the St. Mary’s Abbey 
website at     SaintMarysAbbey.org/Abbots-Table. 
 

An Evening in the Loyola Prayer Gardens, 
featuring The Baroque Orchestra of New Jersey 
~ Thursday, June 14, from 6:30 – 9:00 p.m. at Loyola 
Jesuit Center in Morristown. To purchase tickets visit 
www.loyola.org. 
 

Holy Hour for Peace ~ The Sisters of Charity of 
Saint Elizabeth invite you to a monthly Holy Hour of 
Quiet Prayer at Holy Family Chapel, 2 Convent 
Road, Convent Station, from 6:15 p.m. – 7:15 p.m. 
Everyone is invited ~ the third Tuesday of every 
month. For further information, contact Sister 
Maryanne Tracey at mtracey@scnj.org. No RSVP 
necessary. (Upcoming dates: May 15 and June 
19). 
 

Assumption College for Sisters, 200 A Morris Ave. 
Denville, Summer Session 2018    (May 29 - July 6).  
Three Credit Course: $510,   Audited Course: $255. 
For more information: 973-957-0188, ext. 106, E-mail: 
academicdean@acs350.org 
 

VNA of Somerset Hills Spring Rummage Sale  ~ 
May 4 & 5 from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  & May 6, from 
12:30 to 3:30 p.m., at the Fairgrounds on Rte. 202, Far 
Hills. New volunteers welcome. Rummage sale 
donations will be taken until April 25, 10:00 a.m. – 
1:00 p.m., Monday thru Saturday. 
 

Come to the Spring Open House at Morris Catholic 
High School! Sunday, May 6, from 2 to 4 p.m. Visit our 
campus, meet our faculty, and learn about student life 
directly from our Student Ambassadors. Register to 
attend at www.morriscatholic.org/OpenHouse/ 
 

The Mendham Borough Historical Society meets on 
Tuesday, May 22, at 7:30 PM in the Garabrant Center, 
4 Wilson Street, Borough. The program’s presentation 
is by Herb Stocknoff at 7:45 PM, “Heirloom Refinishing: 
Making Furniture As Good As Old.” Proprietor with his 
son of Heirloom Refinishing in Rockaway, NJ, the 
speaker shares 40 years of experience in refinishing 
fine furniture and antiques.  Featured will be an active 
refinishing work in progress, subject myths, when to 
refinish and when/what to leave alone, as well as 
definitions of some professional vocabulary.  Serving 
the NY, PA and CT metro areas, Heirloom is NJ’s first-
choice establishment for antique and furniture repair, 
refinishing and restoration since 1972, with employees 
who are “old world craftsmen” from various countries. 
Heirloom’s approach is “… if it’s made of wood, we are 
confident we can solve your problem.” The public  
invited; parking/program are free. 

 
 

    NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM     

Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: _________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:                                                          

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                               

________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____            Others living with you? ________         How Related? ____________ 

 


